2022 Bulletin Announcements

September 11th  

Supporting Our Diocesan Family 

Pledge Sunday for the 2022 Annual Bishop's Appeal will be held two weeks from today.  At that time, each of us will be asked to support the work of the Church by contributing to the Annual Bishop’s Appeal. Please be generous.

September 18th  
Called to Care and to Share 

Next weekend is Pledge Sunday and every parish family is asked to contribute to the Annual Bishop’s Appeal.  Please prayerfully consider a pledge to the Bishop’s Appeal to support the work of the Church.

The Appeal helps our parish, since all overage beyond our parish goal will be directed towards ________________________ (parish need).

September 25th 
Pledge Sunday for the Annual Bishop’s Appeal

By giving to the Annual Appeal today, you answer God's call to discipleship by supporting His work throughout our diocese.  Your gift has a two‑fold effect: it supports the work of diocesan services, ministries and programs, and offsets our parish goal.  Any overage will stay in the parish to fund __________.

Please complete a pledge card this weekend, or go online to make a gift.  Thank you for your prayerful and generous response.

October 2nd 
In Case You Forgot  

If you did not make your Annual Appeal pledge last weekend, please take time to do so today.  We invite everyone to share a portion of God’s blessings with others by supporting the Annual Appeal.  No gift is too small (or too big).  Please give from the heart.  We hope for 100 percent participation of our parish this year. Thank you for your support of our diocesan ministries and services.

October 9th  

Have You Made Your Bishop’s Appeal Pledge?

Thank You! —To all those who have already pledged to the 2022 Annual Bishop’s Appeal.  Your gifts have helped our diocesan Church to continue teaching, preaching and serving those most in need of food, counsel, and security.

The Church needs everyone's help. Please be as generous as you can to the Annual Bishop’s Appeal.

